Attachment No. 3 to PD-16-2021

From:

To: Jeni Fisher
Subject: Road names
Date: January-21-21 2:48:07 PM

Dear Sir/Madame

According to the map you have it wrong.

When we bought our house 30 years ago, our road has always been called Regional Road 14;
and it continues when you turn left at the intersection of twenty road and Regional Road 14.
From twenty road on past Caistor/Canboro road is Reg Road 14. Never has been Smithville
Road.

According to our deeds we live on Regional Road 14, so obviously there is some lack of
knowledge on the townships part.

As land deeds are legal piece of paper.

The section of road in town boundaries is known as townline/ Smithville road.

Why would it cost $100/property for the change of name. If you call our road Smithville or
townline road it isnt really changing it. Just another money grab once again.

Deb Muizelaar
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